
‭May 7, 2024‬

‭Dear Families,‬

‭The 2023-2024 school year is quickly ending, and it’s time to make sure your meal‬
‭accounts in the cafeteria are current.‬

‭Effective Monday, May 13 th , students and staff will not be allowed to charge to‬
‭their meal accounts unless there are funds available to cover the cost.‬

‭Please ensure your accounts have money available to enjoy our delicious meals,‬
‭otherwise your student will receive a sack lunch.‬

‭Meals may be paid with cash, check, or through the EZ Pay app.‬

‭If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact me at 361-771-4232 or‬
‭email me at tgaletti@ganadoisd.net .‬

‭Thank you!‬
‭Tracey Galetti‬
‭Child Nutrition Director‬


